
 

For several years the Member Departments of the 
PGCVF&RA have participated in the  

Prince George’s County Toys for Tots program  
by donating bicycles, tricycles, and helmets. 

 

Once again in 2018 we want to challenge all  
companies to take part in making the holidays  
happier for young citizens in our community.  
This project has made us the top provider of  
bikes and trikes in Prince George’s County. 

 

The annual drop off is scheduled for  
Wednesday December 12th  

before the monthly meeting at  
Brandywine Volunteer Fire Department Co 40. 

 

Please contact project leader  
PGCVF&RA 2nd Vice President Vic Whipple  

301-802-1181 or at president@laurelvfd.org 
 

Alternate contacts: 
 

Mike Sellner – 410-916-0807  
secretary@laurelvfd.org 

 

Glenn Johnson – 240-681-5817 
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